
This bill requires registration of gun owners and continues the registration of guns in Oregon.  It 
is a bill that responds to no problem but is another way for the anti-gun, anti-Second Amendment 
legislators to further their agenda. 
 
The fact that many, many owners will not comply with this nanny state legislation and many law 
enforcement personnel will choose to disregard what they feel is an unnecessary intrusion into 
gun owners’ rights should indicate to Oregon legislators that this bill is seriously flawed.  Sen. 
Thatcher’s suggested improvement to this bill was disregarded because it would have corrected 
some major weaknesses to the bill.   
 
This bill will criminalize many honest, law-abiding Oregon gun owners for no just cause but 
only another step toward owner and gun registration.   
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